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FW: SAIR 2018 Proposal Acceptance

Hi:

This was in my inbox and I didn’t see it un�l today.

-Abby

Abbygail Tull Langham, Ph.D.
Director, Assessment & Strategic Planning
Student Affairs
Auburn University
108 Burton Hall
Auburn, AL 36849-5278
Phone: 334-844-8610
Fax: 334-844-2354
E-mail: langhat@auburn.edu
Website: www.auburn.edu/studentaffairsassessment

The Office of Assessment & Strategic Planning supports Green Dot efforts
for a violence-free, sexual assault-free, and stalking-free campus.  #WeDOTauburn  #livethegreendot

From: julie.fulgham@a�.net [mailto:julie.fulgham@a�.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 9:54 PM 
To: Abbygail Langham <langhat@auburn.edu> 
Subject: SAIR 2018 Proposal Acceptance

Dr. Abbygail Langham
Mrs. Emily Wilkins

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal en�tled “Enhancing Co-Curricular Effec�veness Reports: Incorpora�ng Meta-
Assessment” has been accepted as a concurrent session for the 2018 annual conference of the Southern Associa�on for
Ins�tu�onal Research. 

Congratula�ons!

As you (and your co-presenters) begin to plan your trip to Norfolk, please thoroughly review informa�on provided on the
conference website, especially with regards to the conference schedule.  Your session could be as early as 8:30 am on
Monday, October 8 or as late as 11 am on Tuesday, October 9.

Please note that all presenters must be registered for the conference.  A link to registra�on is available through the
conference website.  You may also wish to reserve a room at our conference hotel, the Norfolk Waterside Marrio� - a link

Abbygail Langham
Thu 8/9/2018 8:23 AM
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for a discounted reserva�on can also be found on the conference website.

I will be in contact with you again later in August to confirm session details such as �tle, abstract, and co-presenters, where
you will be provided the opportunity to edit those fields prior to prin�ng of the conference program.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any ques�ons.  I sincerely appreciate your professional contribu�on to this
year’s SAIR conference!

Sincerely,
Dr. Julie Fulgham
2018 SAIR Conference Program Chair
Mississippi State University Re�ree
Julie.fulgham@a�.net

Virus-free. www.avast.com

mailto:Julie.fulgham@att.net
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient&utm_term=icon
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient&utm_term=link

